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June 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

Playground Scooter Safety Skills Lesson
As part of the school’s involvement in Central Bedfordshire Council’s active travel for schools project, we have arranged for a series of Scootability sessions at Shefford Lower School. Sessions will be supervised by Alister Barclay, the local Sustrans Schools Officer.
On *Enter date here*, *enter year group* pupils will have the opportunity to take part in the scooter safety skills lesson. During the playground lesson, pupils will learn about the safest places to scoot, how to handle the scooter, how to share the pavement with pedestrians in a responsible manner, and how to cross the road safely.
Scooters will be provided, however, should your child wish to use their own, please make sure;

· Handlebars are at the correct height – between waist and chest
· Wheels turn freely

· Brakes are working

· Bolts are tight

· Handlebar ends are plugged (with no metal exposed).

Yours faithfully

[image: image4.emf]


Alister Barclay, Schools & Communities Officer 

Tel: 07987 840663 alister.barclay@sustrans.org.uk
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We're the charity that’s making it
easier for people to walk and cycle





